
OCTOBER CITY UPDATE  
 

 

2021 TWO RIVERS MAIN STREET HOMETOWN CHRISTMAS PARADE 

The annual Hometown Christmas Parade is on Saturday, November 27, 2021 at 5:30 p.m. The parade will 

feature over 40 floats, marching bands, and more. 

If you would like to put an entry in the 2021 parade, please visit our website at www.TwoRiversMainStreet.com 

for the entry form. Entry forms are due Friday, November 12th for inclusion in this year’s parade. 

 

TWO RIVERS SEEKS CANDIDATES TO FILL VACANCY ON CITY COUNCIL 
Interested in serving your community? The Two Rivers City Council is seeking interested applicants to fill a 
vacancy on the City Council. 
 

Curt Andrews resigned from the City Council effective September 10. He had been re-elected in April 2021 to a 
three-year term expiring in April 2024. 
 

The Council plans to appoint a replacement who will serve through April 18, 2022. This seat will be up for election 
(to fill the remaining two years of the three-year term) in the 2022 Spring election. 
 

Individuals wishing to be considered for this should submit a letter of interest, along with a resume or listing of 
education, work experience and/or community involvement that they consider relevant to the position of City 
Council member. 
 

Please submit applications by mail, personal delivery or e-mail to: 
Ms. Jamie Jackson; City Clerk 
Two Rivers City Hall 

PO BOX 87, 1717 East Park Street 

Two Rivers, WI 54241 

jamjac@two-rivers.org 

Applications must be received by noon on Friday, October 15, 2021 to be considered. The City Council will review 

all applications received at its October 18, 2021 meeting. Some or all candidates will be invited for interviews at a 

future City Council meeting. Complete details can be found at www.two-rivers.com. 



 

TWO RIVERS LEAF COLLECTION SCHEDULE 

Beginning Monday, October 18, 2021 

Mondays .................................................................................. East Side 
Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays......North Side (between rivers) 
Fridays...................................................................................South Side 

This schedule will be adhered to as closely as possible. Any section not completed during a week will be given 
priority during the next time scheduled for that area.  Leaf pick up continues until around Thanksgiving. It will be 
discontinued before that if there is snow. Because of the type of equipment used for pickup, all leaves must be 
deposited in the gutter, NOT ON THE TERRACE AREA. Bagged leaves will not be picked up. Grass clippings, 
branches, sod, and other yard waste will not be collected. These items must be taken to one of the Manitowoc 
County Yard Waste Sites.  

 Woodland Compost Site-4189 Woodland Drive, Two Rivers open until November 15 

 Basswood Compost Site-3000 Basswood Road, Manitowoc open year round 

If you have questions regarding this schedule or leaf pickup in general, please call the City of Two Rivers Public 
Works Department at 793-5576 

 


